
Terrance Kessler, a research engineer in the Engineering Division. is shown adjusting the holographic 
beam-characterization setup used on the 351-nm GDL system. This apparatus has been used to provide 
intensity and phase information on the pulsed beam See the article in this volume for more information on 
this technique 




